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September 16, 2014 

 

Greetings: 

 

On behalf of the State of Colorado, it is my pleasure to welcome you to AppSec USA 2014, a 

world-class software security conference in a world-class city. We are proud to be hosting this 

prestigious event in downtown Denver, Colorado. 

 

Attracting thousands of research and technology leaders from around the world, this conference 

represents a remarkable opportunity to meet new collaborators and experience the historic 

innovation that is changing the landscape of this industry. 

 

We invite you to enjoy the beauty that is Colorado - from our majestic mountains and wide-open 

plains to our thriving cities and invigorating climate. During your stay, we hope you experience 

some of the technology leadership now making Colorado one of the best states in innovation and 

entrepreneurship. 

 

Once again, welcome to this exciting conference. You have my best wishes, both now and in the 

years to come.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

John W. Hickenlooper 

Governor       
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John Hickenlooper 

Governor 


